

## CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

## **Draft Local Plan 2045** 1 message Ann Chadwick 7 January 2023 at 15:15 To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk Dear Sir/Madam, re: Draft Local Plan 2045 I wish to comment on the proposal to divide Canterbury into zones or neighbourhood sections, the boundaries of which cannot be crossed by a vehicle without incurring a fine. I **object** to this proposal for the following reasons: 1. Forcing people to make (much) longer journeys to get to different zones by sending them on to the outskirts of the city will increase pollution from cars - surely against local and national policy aimed at trying to combat climate change. 2. The zoning idea stems apparently from a scheme in use in a city much larger than Canterbury; the comparison is invalid in my view because of the gross difference in size between the two cities. 3. There is great emphasis, understandably, on trying to reduce car use by encouraging more walking and cycling. However, what about those who through disabilities, old age, etc. who cannot walk very far? These people seem to have been forgotten. Yours faithfully, Ann Chadwick